
 
 

Plastic Free School 

Our Eco Warriors are                                        

driving our campaign                                          

to become a Plastic                                          

Free School. Please                                          

look out for their video announcement on 

Social Media. Meanwhile, pupils in Y3 & 4 have 

been writing persuasive letters asking for 

change. We are so proud of our pupils and 

their commitment and passion for making a 

positive difference. Watch our video! 

 

 Nansledan Spring Newsletter 3 

    

 

 

  Date of Issue:  

  12th March 2021                                               

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Nansledan  

Our Friends of Nansledan committee have their 

AGM on Thursday 25th March at 4pm-5pm. This 

will be a meeting all parents and carers are 

invited to attend via Microsoft TEAMs. Please look 

out for the link coming to you through an Arbor 

message or here: Join Meeting 

We are currently taking nominations for all 

committee positions - chair, vice chair, secretary, 

treasurer. It will be great to have some new 

people on board the committee and to support 

fundraising activities in the coming year and 

there are some exciting plans.  Please send any 

nominations to hello@nansledanschool.org. 

                                                                                                           

PHOTOs: Welcome Back! 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Safety Measures     

For information on our control measures 

across all Aspire schools, please check 

our Aspire website Coronavirus (Covid-

19).        

If you need to report a positive pupil test 

out of school hours please click on the 

link below: 

 

Glad To Be Together Again! 

Thank you for all you have done to support the 

children with their learning while outside school 

and to support them with their transition back 

into school. Monday 8th March was one of the 

best days ever in the life of our school. We are 

so glad to be back together again, hearing the 

chatter and giggles throughout the building as 

everyone re-connects. This is the start of an 

exciting new chapter! 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NHS’s 5 Steps to Mental Wellbeing 

Arbor Account Settlement of Payments 
A polite reminder 

Please can we ask that any outstanding debts for 
wraparound and meals are settled in a timely manner.  
Unfortunately, we are not permitted to offer credit and 
therefore these provisions may have to be withdrawn 
until payment is received. Thank you. 

https://youtu.be/WU-pqTVABR4
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTc1ZGMyNzItNzYzMy00ODEwLThkODItMTYzOTRhNTZmMWNl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22199653ad-c156-4a05-bad3-084c1a30b618%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d2adcf39-cf9b-43a5-a333-ab58c3b3ff19%22%7d
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GNQzh8GyMTBDlM8-H3wZjiVUQkxWNlFMSVlQQk5YNlFGS0RKWUFVRVVZRi4u
http://www.nansledanschool.org/web

